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Young attorney's journey of love, survival and friendship
Kansas City Star|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, "Lunch
Tales: Suellen" is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an
engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated relationships, and
personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical and relationship
survival.
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Fresno Bee|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

Belleville News-Democrat|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

Sun Herald|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, "Lunch
Tales: Suellen" is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an
engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated relationships, and
personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical and relationship
survival.
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Rock Hill Herald|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

The News & Observer|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, "Lunch
Tales: Suellen" is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an
engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated relationships, and
personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical and relationship
survival.

Merced Sun-Star|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, "Lunch
Tales: Suellen" is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an
engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated relationships, and
personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical and relationship
survival.
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The Charlotte Observer|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, "Lunch
Tales: Suellen" is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an
engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated relationships, and
personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical and relationship
survival.

Columbus Ledger-Enquirer|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, "Lunch
Tales: Suellen" is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an
engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated relationships, and
personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical and relationship
survival.

Centre Daily Times|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, "Lunch
Tales: Suellen" is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an
engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated relationships, and
personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical and relationship
survival.
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The Sun News|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

The Telegraph (Macon)|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

The Island Packet|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, “Lunch
Tales: Suellen” is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) Handout TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille
Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated
relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical
and relationship survival.
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Lexington Herald-Leader|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

Wichita Eagle|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

The Bellingham Herald|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, “Lunch
Tales: Suellen” is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) Handout TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille
Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated
relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical
and relationship survival.
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Bradenton Herald|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

San Luis Obispo Tribune|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, “Lunch
Tales: Suellen” is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) Handout TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille
Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated
relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical
and relationship survival.

The State|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, “Lunch
Tales: Suellen” is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) Handout TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille
Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated
relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical
and relationship survival.
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Fort Worth Star-Telegram|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

Idaho Statesman|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

Tacoma News Tribune|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, “Lunch
Tales: Suellen” is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) Handout TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille
Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated
relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical
and relationship survival.
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Mahoning Matters|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

Young attorney’s journey of love, survival and friendship
Miami Herald|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

The Herald-Sun (Durham, NC)|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, “Lunch
Tales: Suellen” is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an
engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated relationships, and
personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical and relationship
survival.
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The Sacramento Bee|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

The Olympian|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

Tri-City Herald|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

If you love stories with strong friendships, personal growth and a main character you can truly connect with, “Lunch
Tales: Suellen” is a must-read. (Handout/Black Rose Writing /TNS) Handout TNS "Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille
Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated
relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story about survival - emotional, physical
and relationship survival.
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The Modesto Bee|By Kelsey Hall|March 11, 2025

"Lunch Tales: Suellen" by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about Suellen, a young attorney
navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth. At its core, "Lunch Tales: Suellen" is a story
about survival - emotional, physical and relationship survival. Guarino makes Suellen feel real, like one of my
girlfriends - she's flawed, funny and trying to navigate through life like the rest of us, which makes her journey so
compelling and relatable.

BookTrib|By Kelsey Hall|Feb. 13, 2025

Lunch Tales: Suellen by Lucille Guarino It’s funny, emotional and incredibly real — one of those books that makes you
laugh, cry and reflect all at once. Lunch Tales: Suellen by Lucille Guarino is an engaging and heartfelt novel about
Suellen, a young attorney navigating her career, complicated relationships, and personal growth.
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